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Olivier & Filippa Dumont <olivier.filippa.dumont@gmail.com>
Wednesday, March 17, 2010 3:21 PM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

RIN 3038-AC61

Hello,

I am a retail forex trader, and I would haver never become successful if I had not the opportunity to get
a 100:1 leverage!

I strongly reject this new regulation.

Sincerly,

Yours, Olivier & Filippa


